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I fully support the inquiry into the acquisition of land for major transport projects. Why is the 
government taking more land than they need for the project? A land grab. 
 
The landowners must be treated fairly and given adequate money for their land. The amount of money 
they would have received on the open market prior to the road project being announced. 
 
These landowners have worked hard all their lives and do not deserve to have it stolen from them by 
a greedy government department. 
 
Treat the landowners properly. Listen to their local knowledge and respect the wishes of the 
communities to reach the best result and the best route. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Linda Seeney 


